Dear Parents,

Happy New year! I hope you have had an enjoyable and relaxing Christmas break. 
This term our topic will be focused on ‘Stone Age to Iron Age’ an overview of what we will be covering is included in our topic web.
Last term Year 3 impressed us with how independent they are and how well they can organise themselves to be ready to learn.  Please encourage them to continue with this excellent attitude towards learning at school and help them develop the same skills at home.
As reading is such an important life skill, it remains a focus for us at Tregoze. The reading challenge has begun again with a new set of Reading rewards for this term until the break in February. Rewards this term include dojo rewards, a yummy treat and extra playtime. It is important that the children read regularly and note it in their reading records. The children can write the records themselves but we ask that an adult signs it too, please.
We will continue to focus on learning times tables. Their daily homework will be to practise tables on the doodle times table app. The tables the children must know by the end of year 3 are x3, x4, x8 in addition to the tables they learnt in year 2 (x2, x5 and x10).  Children will be completing a variety of times table activities daily and each Friday will complete the ‘Club 99 test challenge’.

To develop confidence in maths, children need to revise and practise maths skills. Daily activities will need to be completed at home on the ‘Doodle maths’ App. In addition, it is expected that they complete their maths assignments on Doodle Maths each week.
PE is on Tuesday (outdoor) and Monday (indoor). It is essential that your child comes into school wearing their full PE kit on these days. We suggest jogging bottoms (whilst the weather is cold and wet), t-shirt (house colour), a jumper and/ or black hoodie and sturdy trainers. If your child fails to come in their kit, they will not be able to participate in the session. Long hair MUST be tied back, and earrings removed or covered. 
Children will need to bring in a heathy snack for breaks - a fruit or vegetable snack would be ideal. Also, please ensure your child has a named water bottle for drinks during the day. It should contain only plain water please.
Finally, please dojo with any queries or concerns on a day-to-day basis, I will always contact you as soon as we are able, but this may not be immediately.  
I am looking forward to a great term and hope you are too!

Mrs Terry 
